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This year we went shopping to get tomatoes and peppers to plant in our garden 

for Health and Wellness, as well as flowers to contribute to the greenhouse at 

M.A.C. 

       

Went swimming at the Belvidere Pool throughout the summer months  

           



 

 

 

 

 

We also went to Bingo at the Senior Center and Bowling at Oakwood Lanes.  

       

We did some volunteer time at both Flemington and Phillipsburg Thrift Stores.  

 

We’ve done Meals at Home every Tuesday throughout the year. 

 

We enjoyed a nice summer day at Meadow Breeze Park for a picnic and games.  

 



 

 

        

 

 

We went to the grocery store to buy the necessary groceries needed for Cooking 

Club where we’ve made Vegetable Bean Burritos and salad.  

          

 



 

 

We made candles to sell at the Thrift Stores and even at Festival of Trees

 2. 

 

 

    We’ve taken trips to Sam’s Club to get snacks and drinks needed to keep our 

Coffee Shop up and running. 

     

 



 

 

We went to the Festival of Trees at Rossi to decorate or tree 

         

 

We celebrated Abilities 50th year with MSN where we ate cookies and sang Karaoke, 

and to end the year we had our Annual Christmas Party where we had special 

visitors such as the Warren Hills High School Band and Santa. 

 

 



 

 

          

               

 

    

 

Here’s to new beginnings and another fun year at 
Abilities!! 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Happy New Year from the Washington Center 
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